
 

 
 

Dear Friends of Tepeyac,  
 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are deeply grateful for your continued support and 
generosity, which have enabled us to make a meaningful impact in the lives of those in need. 
 

Thanks to your generous contributions, we raised nearly $48,000! This funding allowed us to 
support 78 families with utility and rental assistance during a critical time. For example, one of the 
families we helped included a young 5-year-old undergoing a bone marrow transplant. While the 
child was receiving critical treatment in the hospital, the parents were unable to work, leaving them 
struggling to cover essential living expenses. Your support allowed us to ensure they didn’t have to 
worry about their housing or utilities, giving them the peace of mind to focus on their child's 
recovery. 
 

In addition, we provided much-needed assistance to 10 mothers by delivering baskets filled with 
essential baby products. These small but impactful gestures have brought comfort and relief to 
families who might otherwise have gone without. This holiday season, we were able to bring joy to 
23 families by providing Thanksgiving meals and made Christmas a little brighter for 42 children 
with gifts they may not have received otherwise. 
 

Your generosity does more than just provide financial assistance—it creates a ripple effect of hope, 
compassion, and stability. Because of you, families can focus on their health, their children, and their 
futures with fewer worries and more opportunities. 
 

As we continue our work, we ask you to consider renewing or increasing your support to help even 
more families who are struggling in our community. Your continued commitment makes a world of 
difference and is instrumental in creating lasting change. 
 

Thank you again for your generosity and for being a vital part of our mission. We are incredibly 
grateful for your partnership and the difference you make. 
 
With heartfelt thanks, 
 
Tepeyac Mission 


